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MEDIA RESPONSE    UPDATED:  July 5, 2023 
 

PACE North has learned of reports from the media that the Grand Traverse 
Department of Health and Human Services board (DHHS) has filed a lawsuit 
against PACE North.  
PACE North has not received any notice of legal action taken by the Grand 
Traverse Pavilions or the DHHS board of directors.  
When we receive information and review it, we will post a response.  
Please know that serving the participants enrolled in PACE North is our sole 
focus and remains our highest priority, there will be no impact on care or 
services received.  
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